
 
 

 

For more details on how we  
carry out this work, visit: 

scottishwater.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taking care of your sewer network in Windhill / Muir of Ord.  
 
What we are doing 
We are taking care of the sewer network in your community by upgrading sewers in Windhill / 
Muir of Ord to help reduce the risk of sewer flooding by reducing the risk of pipes bursting.  
This work involves the construction of a new sewer from the existing Windhill pumping station 
off the A862 to the south east side of Muir of Ord (See overleaf for details of works location 
and pipe route). 

When are we doing it 
Work is planned to start week commencing Monday 25th November 2024 and is 
expected to take approximately 30 weeks. 

 
What happens next 
 Works to construct approx. 1.7km of new sewer will be carried out on a rolling basis starting 

from Windhill pumping station off the A862.  
 Most of the works will be carried out in private / rural land.  All working areas will be securely 

fenced off to ensure the safety of the public and our site team.   
 There are two sections where we cross the A862.  These sections will be carried out by 

drilling the new pipe underneath the road.  This will mean there will be no disruption to traffic 
on the A862. 

 There is a section of work along the access road to the south of the industrial estate where 
we require to install the pipe along the road.  Our site team will liaise with anyone affected 
regards vehicle access and pedestrian access. 

 During the works there may be noise from construction activities as we construct the new 
sewer. 

 Our contractor Pat Munro Construction Ltd. will be carrying out this work on our behalf and 
they will do all they can to keep disruption to a minimum as much as possible. 
 

 

Project Reference 

Capital/513319/CWA 

Our Alliance Partner Caledonia 
Water Alliance will be carrying out 
this work on our behalf. 

11th November 2024 

 

Contains Important Scottish Water Information 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

If you have any special requirements during our works or would like information in an alternative format 
or language, please contact us. 

We record all calls for quality and training purposes. 

  

Approximate Work Locations  

 

     Note:  Dates and durations may be subject to change depending on progress of the work. 

 

We thank you for your patience, understanding and co-operation in advance of these essential works to your 
sewer network. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager 
Caledonia Water Alliance 


